Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments 1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028 Telephone: 213/463-1629



January 2, 1987

Ms. Louise Hines Box 52 131 N. Kimberly Austentown, OH 44515

Dear Louise,

Thank you so much for the package of information and for the survey form about Mr. Lewis Smith. We really appreciate it.

How is his health? What of the information can we keep for our archives? Can we keep the entire package for a while? We assume we can xerox the information; please let us know if we shouldn't.

Again, thanks for sending the information. Please keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen

Director

Elaine

Elaine Wintman Assistant Director